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Milly Southworth

From: Paul Smith <post@westernwebservices.co.uk>
Sent: 08 April 2021 18:32

To: admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

Subject: Torpeint Town Council Web Site enguiry

Torpoint Town Council Web Site enquiry

comment : | have purchased a new defibrillator at my own expense in which | would have carried as part of my First
aid kit on Dartmoor or were ever | would of been supervising expeditions but due to covid its not getting out as
much as ! expected and | would like to make it available to the community of Torpoint | wish to place a hox on the
wall of my home at 61 cremyll Rd and would like to aslk if there is any available funding towards this otherwise |
wauld have to fund it from my pension and this would take time the defibrillator that | have is fully automatic and
can be used on a child and is registered with the South West ambulance service should you require any further
information please don't hesitate to contact me.

name : Paul Smith

email : Silverfox653@hotmail.com

telephone : 07903659506




